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I oppose HB3501. The incentives are wrong and I believe that public spaces are for 

all members of the public to use, not a specific subsegment of the population who 

have no incentive to leave it clean and usable for others. Residents, families and 

visitors are afraid to use these public spaces as it currently stands. This bill will not 

address this problem.  


